
 

 

 

At our July meeting, members decided to hold a honey contest at the next  

meeting of the Gaston County Beekeepers Association.  The contest will be held on  

Tuesday, August 26, 2014 at 7 PM. 

 

 The contest is open to any member in good standing (i.e., dues paid for this year)  

of the Gaston County Beekeepers Association (GCBA). 

 

 If you want to enter your honey, bring two 8-ounce jars (one without a label and  

one with the label you normally use).  The judges will sample the honey from the 

unlabeled jars.  If you win, we will take pictures of you with your labeled jar. 

 

 You may drop off your honey to Jim Burke at the Cooperative Extension Office  
prior to August 26th if you wish.  If you want to wait to bring it with you the night  
of the competition, please be at the Citizens Resource Center no later than 6 PM.   
This will give us time to get any entries recorded before 7 PM, so we don’t delay  
the start of the competition. 

 Questions? – Call Jim Burke at (704) 922-2119 
 

Oriana Veronica Luchian 

 


